
Grants-in-Action! Curricular-linked Boardgames in the Classroom! 

Mrs. Welch from Bayside Middle School had an Offline Boardgame Café Pop-Up Event for her grade six math 

students!! Two employees from Offline Boardgame Café spent the morning with different grade six math classes 

playing some fun math board games!! Students has an amazing time putting their math skills to work!!!  🎲 

 


